
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1651 /2022-23                 24.04.2023 
 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 
                                       

Sub. : Participation in the 10th  Annual Charity Marathon 2023 
 

This is to inform you that as per intimation from SPEA, the Friends of Arthritis Patients, 

which is affiliated to the Supreme Council For Family Affairs, is in the process of 

organizing the 10th Annual Charity Marathon on Sunday, 30th April 2023, at 4:00 PM in 

Al Mamzar-Sharjah. 

 

The marathon aims to encourage members of the community to be physically active. Those 

who are willing to participate in the marathon, kindly register on the following link: 

 

www.foapmarathon.com 
 

Please note that participation is open for all ages and nationalities. 

 

Looking forward to your valuable support. 

 

With regards, 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali  

Principal 
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